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REPORT ON US CONGRESSMAN ADAM SCHIFF   ጀ SAUDI ARABIA AMBASSADOR MEETING 
IS FAKE NEWS, SPOX SAYS

- 03.05.2019

Armenpress, April 30, 2019

US Congressman Adam Schiffs office has denied a recent news item that claimed Saudi Arabias 
Ambassador to the United States has pledged to Rep. Adam Schiff to work toward the passage of 
an Armenian Genocide resolution as fake news.

A fake web page impersonating Rep. Schiffs campaign website was recently created, and a press 
release was posted describing a meeting between Rep. Adam Schiff and the Saudi Ambassador. 
The website is fake, and the meeting described is completely false. There was no such meeting 
and Rep. Schiff has never discussed these issues with the Saudi government, said Emilie Simons, a 
spokeswoman for Rep. Schiff:

Rep. Schiff will take appropriate steps to report this effort to spread disinformation, she added.

The fake news article was titled Riyadh to Take Revenge on Erdogan by Supporting the Congress 
Resolution Recognizing Armenian Genocide.

The story had also appeared in the ARMENPRESS newsline but was later removed.

Edited and translated by Stepan Kocharyan
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